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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the launch of the publication Global Indigenous
Youth: Through their Eyes by the Global Indigenous Youth Caucus and the
Institute for the Study of Human Rights at Columbia University. The Forum
recommends that international organizations, indigenous youth organizations,
academia and other stakeholders undertake similar initiatives to raise awareness
on the challenges facing indigenous young people.
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